
Colebrook Center Fire Company 
Minutes for Monthly Meeting 

Held on March 5, 2018 at 
Colebrook Center Fire House 

 
Attendance: Craig Carfiro, Robert Carfiro, Hannah McCaw, Benjamin Bartlett, Paul Odell, Tom Odell, Devan 
McCaw, Todd Correll, Benjamin Dehey, Jon Gray, Mark Jasmin, Gary D’Addario, Jeff Sonnenberg, Dave 
Sweeney.  

 Meeting called to order: 7:06 

 Secretary report read, accepted as read 

 Treasures report read, accepted as read 

 New Members voted in-  JR members:  Sarah Carfiro, Maggie Odell 
 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 Ben D. and Craig thank you for working on plate and the cover for the generator, and Mark for 
moving the tank. Dave is all set, Craig will give Paul a call on filling tank.  

 Bob spoke with an eversource, might be able to get a deal for LED light fixtures. Will let us know 
more information once he has it. 

 On the new Engine the box is complete, and have to mount the radio box.  

 Ben B. will look into fixing the utility antifreeze leak. We already have the plug that we need. 

 Please sign get well card for Geoffrey, so we can send to Forge tomorrow night. 

 Officers meeting was held and a training schedule is made for the next five months in advance. it 
was sent by email, and it will also be posted out in the bay. 
  

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Craig and Ben B. sprayed underneath the engine with the corrosion inhibitor. 

 Again if you need a fire physical let Bob know ahead of time. 

 Torrington Firefighter Association raising money for Children’s burn camp. They are selling shirts it is 
due by May 4th $20 a shirt. 

 Burvillle Fire School hosting a junior officers class and also looking for donations for the new school. 

 On the new engine we will carry 6 packs total. 3 MSA’s and 3 Scotts 

 Seals on the overhead bay doors are leaking and need replacing. Once we get the estimate we will 
decide how to proceed. 

 For next months meeting please start to think about who the steak bake come be in honor or 
memory of.  

 Golf Tournament is on April 20th. Next months meeting we will take a head count. 

 On March 15, Norfolk has a freedom of information class if anyone is interested. 

 Motion made to accept the 2018 schedule of Center’s Monthly Meetings. And a copy will be 
emailed to the town. 
 

Fire House Check: BOB CARFIRO 
Adjourned: 7:41 

Hannah McCaw,  
Secretary Colebrook VFD  

860-379-8989 
 


